A one-day workshop on 3D modeling and
animation was held at ITP-Prizren

07/04/2022
|

--Fl'

95

s

In the framework of extracurricular activities that the management of the Faculty of Computer Science organizes continuously, on a one-
day workshop was held for students of the Faculty of Computer Science at ITP Prizren, specifically it was possible to use the laboratory for
3D printing and animation is located at the ITP and training was provided on the use of such equipment by those in charge of that center.
This training was conducted in order for the theory to be applied in practice, in the knowledge they receive from lectures and exercises for
relevant subjects to be implemented in practice. Such activities will continue in the future with the aim of advancing the knowledge of our
students.
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